
 

 

 

COVID-19 UPDATE 

Friday 20th March 2020 

 

 

 

Dear All, 

 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) and Venue Closure: 

Following the recent government guidelines, The JamHouse has taken the 

difficult decision to temporarily close the venue to the public. In line with 

the Prime Ministers recent comments we expect this to be in the region of 

12 weeks. As this is a rapidly evolving situation, we will be constantly 

reviewing our position over the coming weeks. 

 

The safety and health of our staff and visitors is our number one priority. We 

will continue to follow any recommendations from the relevant authorities 

and implement all appropriate instructions accordingly. 

 

Current and Future Bookings: 

If you are attending an event and have bought advance tickets or paid a 

restaurant deposit all monies will be transferred to a future date. Please do 

keep checking our website and social media channels. 

 

Please take care and we hope to welcome you back to The JamHouse 

very soon. For additional information please email 

Birmingham@thejamhouse.com. 

 

The JamHouse Team  

 

 


